
From: Chris Grant   
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 3:05 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comment on Vic South project (Design Review Board 3/13) 

 
Hello Mr Lenart, 
 
This is just one comment about this project, based on what I understand from the proposal document. 
 
Is the south side of that high-rise going to have apartments that look across an alley into the 
windows of another high-rise?  Really? 
 
 
Thank you - could you please get this to the DRB people. 
 
Chris Grant 
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